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“Preach. Teach. Reach.” 
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Psalm 90:14-17 (p. 476) 
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Luke 5:1-11 (p. 836) 
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OUR STAFF 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Due to the weather and recommendations from the Wisconsin Council 
of Churches regarding the escalation of COVID-19 cases in Wisconsin, 
we have decided to suspend Parking Lot worship services until further 
notice. If you need to talk to Pastor Rob, please call his cell phone or 
email him directly. May God’s love and peace surround you and 
comfort you in these days. 
Alternate Fill the Altar:  Rather than our usual food donation, please make 
direct donations to The River or Sunshine Place food pantries. Please give 
generously, many people who count on school lunch programs or face lay 
offs are going to need a lot of help in the weeks ahead. 
Bulletin Announcements:  Bulletin deadline is noon on Wednesdays. Send 
them to burkelutheran@att.net. 
February Light of Life:  Articles are due now. Send items via email to 
burkelutheran@att.net. 
Hospitalized?:  Please let the hospital staff know you are a member of 
Burke Lutheran Church so we are notified. 
Budget News: Contributions through December 31 the last 3 years: 

2020       $148,062 
2019       $137,540 
2018       $129,361 

Despite the quarantine, many members have continued their contributions 
and some have made special gifts.  We appreciate what our members 
have done to help Burke pay its $150,000 annual budget.  

PRAYERS & CARES  


